
ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
Dene car park – temporary changes from January 2020
As of 2nd January 2020, the current Dene car park exit will be closed whilst phase 1 commences. In that time entry and exit to the car park will be from the West Street entrance.

During phase 1 work will be undertaken to the current Dene car park exit, widening it to make it two way so once the works have been taken past the car park it will be reopened in the new format. 

Once the Dene car park current exit becomes two way, the car park itself will become one way and this will be clearly signposted. 

If you have any questions on this system once it is set up in the New Year these can be answered by Steve Anthony on 07926 535 414. 
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